THE COLUMBUS BOYCHOIR SCHOOL

Princeton, New Jersey

NEWSLETTER

the oder ago to got It was

. The state of overte

SPRING VACATION will end Sunday, April 1st. Concert choir boys will report back to school Saturday evening, March 31st by 9:00PM. All other boys will report to school on Sunday by 5:30PM.

CONCERT CHOIR will appear in Nutley, N.J. on Sunday, April 1st. The concert is being sponsored by the Women's Guild of the Grace Episcopal Church in Nutley. Concert hour is 8:00PM at the Nutley High School on Franklin Ave. in Nutley. Tickets may be secured from Mrs. John F. Arnold (NO 7-6849) at \$2.00 each. Dr. & Mrs. Arnold's son, Douglas, is a member of the choir.

SPRING TOUR, second half, will get under way Tuesday, April 3rd. The itinerary appears in this issue of the NEWSLETTER.

Tour Newsletter

LESTER ERICH - While in St. Louis, parents of two of our boys visited us. They were Mr. & Mrs. R. Funk (parents of Rick) from Topeka, Kansas, and Mr. & Mrs. Hugh Warren (parents of Jim DeLoach) from Greenwood, Miss. The two boys were glad to see their parents.

DAVE HOLLANDER - Two boys were visited by their parents during the choir's recent stay in St. Louis. Mr. & Mrs. Richard Funk of Topeka, Kansas, arrived on Tuesday to visit Ricky (eighth grade) and Mr. & Mrs. Hugh Warren of Greenwood, Miss., were greeted by a surprised Jim, on Wednesday morning. (They had arrived that morning at 2:00AM). Both families stayed in the same hotel with the boys. The Warrens followed us on to St. Charles and left for Greenwood on Friday morning.

BOBBY REITZ - In Indianapolis we stayed at the Travelodge, the same motel we stayed in during the fall tour. Like the last tour, we also had a free night. Some of the boys enjoyed movies and some just stayed in the motel watching TV and sleeping. We all had fun, whatever we did.

KEITH RAPHAEL - Returning to Indianapolis was thrilling to us. We stayed in the same motel. The last time we did not have enough time to see the city, but this time we had ample time to build a very good impression.

ALLAN TUCKER - From Indianapolis we went to Lancaster, Ohio, where everyone enjoyed dinner at the church. After dinner we went to the concert hall where David Huggins sang with us. David had returned to his home town by train for this special concert.

MIKE O'FLAHERTY - David Huggins met the choir Saturday to sing with them in Lancaster, Ohio. Dave's hometown was invaded by boys in private homes staying with people who had enjoyed a very good program. We all went to church on Sunday.

BRUCE KEREKES - Last Saturday the touring choir sang in Lancaster, Ohio. We were very happy to hear that Mr. Bryant's mother was in the audience and also Mr. & Mrs. Bell, parents of Stewart Bell (6th grade). There were also some former campers: Joe Stuart, Steve Sneeringer, and Bruce Oatney.